
Year 4 

Newsletter 7th October, 2022 

Literacy 

We have learned to:  Read, write and 
speak with better accuracy. 
 
In Literacy the students focused on the 

Part of Speech—Prepositions, this week, 

with a view to improving their sentence 

writing .  

They did a ‘Pop Quiz’ on Friday of all the 

Parts of Speech. We have agreed that 

much work is needed on our ability to 

name all the Parts of Speech, and why 

we use them.  

Maths 

We have learned to: 

Subtract 4-digit numbers with 

regrouping.  We now know how 

to borrow, to increase the minu-

end, when the subtrahend has 

larger numbers in the 4-digit 

number. We have also started on 

the big adventure of telling time 

on an analogue (old fashioned) 

clocks 

Science 

We have learned to: 

We continued creating  our 

branching databases, by asking a 

partner questions to identify a 

fruit they chose. We created a 

branching database for the similar-

ities of a lion and house cat. We 

then enlarged a photo of a living 

thing through art. Our masterpiec-

es are not yet complete. 

NOTICES 

 Students must wear their swimming costume under their 

PE clothes on their swimming days. They are required to 

have:  

Goggles, swimming cap, wetsuit styled bathing costume;  

slippers to walk safely around the pool; a towel;  

a plastic bag to keep the wet swimwear and towel in;  

dry underwear, socks and shoes to wear for the rest of 

the day.  

Pool safety and cleanliness is paramount. 

Reminders 

Saturday 29th October 2022—The 
School Fair Public Event 

Please join us, and bring family and 
friends. 

Monday 31st October 2022—
Halloween dress up. (Optional)  

 

Important Notice! 

In the spirit of giving, we ask if each child could also donate books for the upcoming School 
Fair event. All donated books will be sold during the event and all sales will go to charity. 
All books, new and old are appreciated. For each book a child donates will receive a house 
point. Thank you very much!  


